

Inspector General Jeffrey E. Schanz

June 18, 2009

Executive Directors of LSC Recipients Independent Public Accountants for LSC Programs

Subject: Audit Bulletin 2009-01: Change in Effective Date

On February 24, 2009, the OIG issued Audit Bulletin 2009-01, regarding required reporting on internal controls. This memorandum is to inform you that the OIG is delaying implementation of the Audit Bulletin. As originally issued, the Bulletin was to be effective for audits of LSC recipients for periods ending June 30, 2009. The new effective date is for audits of recipients for periods ending December 31, 2009. The OIG will be providing additional implementing guidance well in advance of its effective date.

Sincerely,

Inspector General

cc: Legal Services Corporation Helaine Barnett, President